Bloomer Rod & Gun Inc.
*The next meeting will be March 10th at 7:00 pm*

Winter Party- The party was a great success. We sold all 300 tickets. Thanks to everyone that
came and supported the club. Without events like this, we wouldn’t have a club!

Ice Fishing Contest- It was a beautiful day with great participation. A huge thanks to everyone
that made the event a success. Again, these events made our club what it is!

Indoor Archery- The year is going well. The end of the year banquet will be on Saturday,
March 21st. Please sign up as soon as possible for the banquet so we can plan for food. A
charcoal chicken dinner will be provided.

3-D Shoot - The upcoming 3-D shoot will be on Saturday, April 4th, and Sunday, April 5th.
Registration is from 7am-2pm each day. If you have any questions please contact Don Lang at
715.568.1265 or Mark Petska at 715.933.2167.

Deer Show- The 4th annual deer show will take place on April 4th and 5th. If you have any
guestions in regards to this event, please contact Mitch Hilger at 715.202.0595. Posters for this
event will be available soon.

Spring Fling- The “Spring Fling” will be held on April 18th. Tickets will be available soon.
Please contact Ryan Lang (715.456.3265) or Justin Swartz (715.933.2469). Only 250 tickets
are available.

4-H- 4 area youth shooters qualified for the Air Rifle Nationals in Nebraska. The youth pistol
league is going to begin on February 15th.

Pistol- The Bloomer Rod and Gun will host a tournament on February 16th, at Noon.

Deer Shed and Dog Event: This will take place on March 21st and 22nd at the Bloomer Rod
and Gun. If you have any questions please contact John Beyer at 715.568.3329.

Upcoming Events- There will be a CDAC meeting on April 1, at the Chippewa County
Courthouse. The “Spring Hearing” will be held on April 13th. All outdoorsmen are encouraged to
attend these meetings and make your voices heard.

*dkk*E* Remember to take someone along hunting or fishing®*****



